
Dear parents/carers, 
It has been a really productive term at Thriftwood College. Our

new students have settled in well and it feels like they have always
been here!

Thank you for your attendance at the annual reviews. We enjoy
working with you to ensure the best possible outcomes for your

child. 
There have been many events this term which have enriched the

curriculum including: 
Macmillan coffee morning

Next steps event
Participation in the Essex Young Assembly

Year 12s visit to careers fair
Tutor Cup challenge

Remembrance assembly
Children in need day

Visits for Year 12s from HSBC finance team
Visit and information session led by Essex police

Christmas buffet

There have also been many visits out into the community. We
continue to promote careers with our students and are

continuously reviewing our curriculum to improve our offer. 
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We are extremely grateful for the support of the above
charities that have generously donated food parcels,

presents and supermarket gift cards. This has enabled us to
support Thriftwood families that are struggling. Please do talk

to our pastoral team if you are struggling and we are not
aware. Remember, we can also issue foodbank vouchers. 

Thank you to Billericay Mayflower Rotary club who kindly
donated a Christmas tree. Students decorated ornaments to

dress the tree. They wrote either something they were grateful
for or something that they would like to achieve on their

ornaments. 







Diary Dates

6th January - back to college

29th January - parents evening

3rd-14th February - Yr12 work

experience

17th-21st February - half term holiday

24th February - INSET day

7th March - parents assembly

28th March - Open Mic night

4th April - last day of term

Thank you for your continued

support and for the lovely gifts

you have sent in. We wish you

and your family a peaceful and

joyful holiday. 


